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                                                                                                                September 19, 2013
Los Angeles Trade-Technical College and LACCD Colleges Secure 

the Largest US Department of Labor TAACCCT Grant in California
Washington D.C. --- The U.S. Secretary of Labor Tom Perez announced yesterday that LA Trade Tech College (LATTC) is a successful grantee under the Round 3 Trade Adjustment Assistance Community College and Career Training (TAACCCT) Grant cycle. LATTC was awarded more than $19 million dollars to lead a consortium project that is comprised of district colleges and regional entities that will collaborate to meet the training needs of TAA-eligible workers. The Los Angeles Healthcare Competency-to-Career Consortium (LA H3C) project captures the true essence of partnership because it aligns the community college system, the workforce development system, local community-based organizations, and an array of healthcare-related employers under an industry-driven workforce development initiative. The project is designed to build capacity through the Los Angeles community college system, while deploying innovative learning strategies that will greatly assist career-transitioning individuals. Under LATTC's leadership, the project will result in a closer connection between community colleges and regional healthcare providers, which will result in many people benefitting from the TAAACCCT grant award and becoming better prepared to enter the workforce.

LATTC leveraged its working relationships with its sister community colleges and representatives from the workforce development system to design a higher level of educational innovation. It worked with East LA College, LA City College, West LA College, LA Harbor College, LA Southwest College, Pierce College, LA Mission College, and LA Valley College. Going beyond its college infrastructure and collaborating with regional entities such as, but not limited to, the City of Los Angeles and Southeast Los Angeles County Workforce Investment Boards, LA n Sync, the Los Angeles Chamber of Commerce, Unite LA, Children’s Hospital of Los Angeles, and the Hospital Association of Southern California, LATTC was able to acquire the latest and most relevant information about hiring trends and data on healthcare workforce opportunities. The project’s innovative design can be attributed to the valiant efforts and contribution from all its project partners. 

The LA H3C project is designed to build upon prior TAACCCT grant projects in order to deploy a competency-based, stacked and latticed learning model that include a common foundation for health science-related credential, certificates of achievement and A.A./A.S. degrees. 
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